
We would like delegation status specifically regarding item #2.6, with respect to 
infrastructure reconstruction projects 20-21 report [sidewalk on Friar's Way] 
We believe that sidewalks are not needed on Friar's Way for a number of reasons --we 
live at 185 Wychwood Park Drive [corner Friar's Way] --We do not want to lose the trees 
which would have to be removed if a sidewalk went in -further, we do not believe there 
is an issue of safety, and in fact, putting in a side walk could very well make the street 
less safe, as a sidewalk could very well increase traffic speed. 
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